
VSbulletin: Update to our Tel Aviv Flying Programme - 30 Nov 23 

The safety of our customers and our teams is our number one priority, always. After 

careful consideration, based on the latest information, we have taken the decision to 

extend our pause on flying to and from Tel Aviv until Wednesday 20 December 2023 to 

give clarity to our customers. 

 

As the dynamic situation evolves, we’ll keep our flying programme under constant 

review. 

 

The following flights have been cancelled: 

 

VS453 LHR-TLV up to and including 19 December 2023 

 

VS454 TLV-LHR up to and including 20 December 2023 

 

We are offering customers travelling to, through or from Tel Aviv up to and including 

31 December 2023, the flexibility to rebook their flight to a different date until 31 

January 2024 or process a full refund. You can view the full policy here 

 

To keep updated on our latest VS Bulletins, click here 

 

We would advise anyone booked to travel to check their flight status on the website 

before travelling to the airport. 

 

Sales Support 

Where possible we would kindly request that you contact us using our Get in touch form 

and the team will continue to work hard to respond to your queries within 72 hours 

between Monday and Friday. 

 

https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=ded2f6f90a1f27015277fa82f26477b9f359932efa878f1a04d18091a642acb7e340f63001384237670793830020dd6d9275da8fc8086dee
https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=ded2f6f90a1f2701c2a3e0c1c09db53b2bbe292902a9da338767e1e11d2c1eafc38e02d06119388bd99b73b6b3e4b561aec11a4d94ce1be5
https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=ded2f6f90a1f270196d832a3e2b0e69830e0dbbb80c0a742e7a0fe7cee0d403f3ac4208dbba51bae059686a2661eb9302adb44731ddbcad5
https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=ded2f6f90a1f27017c2281e6258c963b0ebf7f49df55cd3ed3a73db984eba3cdbff675de226fcc9fdc4acf4dfd07441eeebe9908dab33dbf

